
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

8. TERMS OF REFERENCE FOR THE REVIEW OF THE CAR PARKING SIGNIFICANT ACTIVITY 
 
 The Committee consider a report from Chris Kerr, Business Improvement Manager, seeking approval 

of the terms of reference for the review of the significant activity ‘Car Parking’. 
 
 The report detailed the background to the review which had been originally initiated by the Budget 

Scrutiny and Audit Special Committee and provided a framework for the review, together with the 
review objectives. 

 
 The Committee decided that the terms of reference for the review of Car Parking Operations be 

supported and recommended to the Strategy and Finance Committee in accordance with the 
procedures agreed by the Council in December 2002. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


